
 

 

Tuesday 23rd January  
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Duckling Experience 
 

 
Our Reception children will benefit from a duck hatching experience this Spring. The eggs will 
arrive with us on 21st March and the children will be able to observe the changes to support 
their learning around the lifecycle of a duck. The ducks will stay with us until they return to the 
farm on 31st March. 
 
A contribution of £3.50 per child to help cover costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive 
sufficient contributions, the experience may have to be cancelled. Please make payments using 
Parent Pay. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Reception Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


